
Hill Family Superannuation Fund

C/O PO Boxt777
Wollongone DC NSW 2500

Mrs Helen Hill

2A Keira Street

Mount Keira NSW 2500

26 )une 2022

Dear Helen,

Re: Notice of intent to claim a deduction

The Hill Family Superannuation Fund acknowledges receipt of your notice of intent to claim a

deduction in FY 2022.

Yours sincerely,

Gregory Hill

Trustee, Hill Family Super Fund
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